
 
 
 

FARMINGTON PLANNING BOARD 

153 Farmington Falls Road, Farmington, ME 04938 
 

SITE WALK-OVER NOTICE 
Wednesday, August 29th - 3:00 P.M.  

560 Farmington Falls Road 
 

The Planning Board will conduct a site walk-over 
regarding the construction of solar panels and energy 
conversion buildings proposed by NextEra/Farmington 
Solar, LLC to be installed at various locations 
throughout the Town.       

 

All interested parties are welcome to attend. 
 

Please note:  If you are physically unable to access any of the Town’s 
programs or services, please call 778-6538 or TTD/TDD at 778-5873 so 
that accommodations can be made. 

 


